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Dear Edward, 

Thank you for your letter of 4 June requesting further details on the Regulations to set the 
carbon budgets. 

As I outlined in my letter of 30 May, I consider it important that Scottish Ministers consider 
the implications of the advice from the CCC carefully before finalising the carbon budgets 
that will be set in legislation.  

It remains my intention to lay the Regulations setting carbon budgets as soon as possible to 
allow the Committee and the Scottish Parliament as much time as possible for the scrutiny of 
secondary legislation and the subsequent draft climate change plan. 

I will update the Committee on the timing of the secondary legislation as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

GILLIAN MARTIN 
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